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Reading Books.


Children will be taking their reading books and reading record books home every day from this week. Books will be changed twice a week. Children need to bring their books every day as they are listened to during the week by their teachers. Please read with your child on a daily basis and write your comments in their reading record books. Please note that your child’s book will not be changed unless the book has been read and you have signed the reading record book to confirm this.
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	'Our Environment’











Important Dates:





Monday 6th February 2017 – Parent e-safety workshop 5.30pm – 6.30pm 





Morning drop off time


On rainy days, Ibn Salamah’s children and Bint Qays’ children will be able to go straight into their classrooms from their outside classroom door.  














PE


Bint Qays – Tuesday pm 


Ibn Salamah – Wednesday am


Please ensure that your child’s full PE kit is in school at all times and please ensure your child does not wear any jewellery in school. Please ensure all clothing and uniform is clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. Thank you. 








  What you can do to help.


Literacy - Please focus on improving your child's letter and number formation, cursive handwriting and neatness. Please read and discuss the stories that your child is learning at school and encourage your child to describe the setting. This will build up his/her vocabulary of adjectives. 


Numeracy - Please encourage your child to count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s, solve addition and subtraction sums, to measure the length of home items in cm, encourage them to buy things when shopping and calculate change up to 50p. 


Phonics – Most children are now working within Phase 5. Please encourage your child to play the Phase 3 and Phase 4 games that can be accessed for free on � HYPERLINK "http://www.letters-and-sounds.com" �www.letters-and-sounds.com�.  Please also look out for phonics homework which will be sent by the teachers as and when necessary.


Science - Speak to your child about simple materials around the home e.g. why is the sofa not waterproof? What material is the fridge made from? Look at magnetic items around the home out outside where possible and look at their use. 


Geography - Please discuss location and directions with your children as this will help when drawing maps and locating places in our local area. 


R.E. - If you can, you can research what sort of people Jesus and Muhammed (PBUH) were and why we could aspire to be like them. 


Reading - Please read with your child every day and ask questions to ensure a deeper understanding of what your child is reading. This does not need to be limited to books sent from school. Please also help your child read the words on their reading rocket books.


Spellings – Please help your child to learn their weekly words so that your child is prepared for the weekly spelling tests.


Homework - Please support your child with his/her homework and in neatening his/her handwriting.














           The children will be learning about the following:


Literacy – We have started the half term by looking at Alice in Wonderland by Lewis Carroll. We will move on to The Gingerbread Man which is a traditional tale and The Monkey Puzzles by Julia Donaldson.


Numeracy - This half term we will be learning how to sort data into venn diagrams, pictograms and block graphs, add and subtract a multiple of ten to a 2 digit number, use coins to make an amount up to 50p and find change, find missing numbers in a sequence and to use a ruler to measure in cm. 


Science - Our Science unit for this term is ‘Materials and Magnetism’. In this unit we will be looking at materials and their properties in order to identify appropriate materials that are rough, soft, waterproof etc. and identifying magnetic materials and their uses. 


Geography – We will be looking at our local environment and be using paper maps and digi maps to locate different places. We will also be looking at maps of the world to locate the seven continents. 


Art - In Art we will be studying 'sculptures'. We will observe different types of materials used to make sculptures. We will examine what materials are best to make a crown sculpture before we make our own! 


Computing – Our Computing unit this half term is ‘We are TV Chef’s’. In this unit, pupils will be producing short videos of themselves making a healthy meal or snack. They will be using their knowledge of algorithms to create the instructions for their healthy meal. They also decompose a complex problem into smaller parts – an important idea from computer science.


R.E. - Our R.E. unit for this term is ‘Shining light’. In this unit the focus will be upon the founders of the Christian and Muslim traditions. Jesus and Muhammad (PBUH) are introduced through stories about them which indicate their characters, abilities and relationships with others. 


Homework – Homework will be sent home on a Friday for Literacy and Numeracy and must be returned by the following Wednesday at the latest.











Have you got any questions?


You are welcome to ask the teachers questions about your child and how they are settling in at school. However, the teachers can only see you when all the children have been picked up from school. If you would like to talk to your child’s teacher, please wait until all children have been dismissed.











